
COMMERCIAL STREET





JeffreyRoss / Brinsons are delighted to offer this
BRAND NEW selection of apartments in the heart of
Newport City Centre. Located on Commercial Street,
just off Friars Walk, the development is a fantastic
selection of 4 x one bedroom apartments. Flat 2 is a
spacious one bedroom flat that is on the first-floor
and is split over two levels wth open-plan
lounge/kitchen to the first-level and large bedroom
with ensuite on the first-floor. The property is
available unfurnished (but with white goods
provided) and would be a great option for single
professional or couple looking to be in the heart of
the UK's fastest growing City!

COUNCIL TAX BAND of TBC
EPC RATING of C

A holding fee of one weeks' rent will be payable to
secure the dwelling. This will be deducted from the
final balance payable upon moving into the dwelling,
subject to a successful application. Jeffrey Ross
Limited reserves the right to retain this payment
should the applicant have provided false or
misleading information at the time of applying for
the dwelling or failed to take reasonable steps to
enter into the Standard Occupation Contract.

COMMERCIAL STREET
, NP20 1LQ - £725 PCM

1 Bedroom(s) 1 Bathroom(s) 543.00 sq ft
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